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The fur industry is cruel to animals; horrible caged existence and excruciatingly 

painful death. Not acceptable ever. Plus, we are teaching future generations that it's 

ok to abuse animals; a known precursor to violence toward humans. Let Oregon 

invest in other avenues for the fashion market; the sky is the limit. Please pass HB 

3390. Thank you. 


